
 
 

 

 

 
 
06 February 2025 
 
 
Dear Families 
 
GCSE PE T-Shirt  
 
There is an opportunity to purchase a t-shirt for those students studying GCSE PE. I must stress that this is 
not compulsory but we feel it does help to give the students a greater sense of identity. Students would be 
able to wear these t-shirts in their examination lessons. In particular, the t-shirts will be very useful during 
their external moderation because each shirt will have their surname on the back. 

The cost of the collared t-shirt is £23.00. If you would like to purchase one, please complete the google form 
HERE. (Please refer to the size guide when selecting your size). 

Payment for the t-shirt should be made via the MCAS app and the deadline for payment will be Friday 28 
February 2025. This will enable us to process the order as quickly as possible.  

If you have any questions please email scurrie@sackvilleschool.org.uk   
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Mrs Suzanne Currie 
Teacher of PE 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScQGONXSR9DyPERs14ajr1cOEEr_09FxTnFIIRTME-ZtzLIxg/viewform?usp=header
https://www.sportsdirectoryuk.co.uk/product/d5986864-986e-4158-985b-59aa26f7fab2
https://www.sportsdirectoryuk.co.uk/product/d5986864-986e-4158-985b-59aa26f7fab2
mailto:scurrie@sackvilleschool.org.uk

